
GOVERNOR’S SECRETARIAT

ARUNACHAL PRADESH

ITANAGAR

Press Communiqué

Governor celebrates Raksha Bandhan with members of the Brahma Kumaris

organization

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. General KT Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM

(Retd.), celebrated Raksha Bandhan with members of the Brahma Kumaris organization

at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar, in an atmosphere filled with traditional warmth and joy. The

sisters of the Brahma Kumaris tied rakhis to the Governor, symbolizing the sacred bond

of protection and the enduring values of love, respect, and mutual commitment.

The Governor warmly exchanged Raksha Bandhan greetings and conveyed his best

wishes to the members. He expressed hope that the festival would continue to

strengthen bonds of goodwill, harmony, and unity across all sections of society.

The Governor praised the Brahma Kumaris for their commendable contributions in the

fields of social service. He encouraged them to keep working towards the vision of ‘Ek

Bharat Shreshtha Bharat’, a united and strong India enriched by cultural harmony and

shared purpose.
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